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Comments: The south fork of the Salmon river should not be used for mining. It is an important part of nature and

history in Idaho, as well as it is important to many different ecosystems in the area. It is a very special place that

is loved by many people and is also important to the natural world. Idaho is an amazing place for many reasons

but one of the main reasons being it's retention and preservation of wildlife and nature. Mining on the south fork

of the Salmon river would be a step in the wrong direction for Idaho. Please DO NOT MINE!


